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I wish to write this in an effort to STOP the dam removal at copco/irongate.  I've been
enjoying that lake for over 40 years.  I now take my kids there.   It would be heartbreaking to
have them removed.  You needed the water this summer.  Why not leave them?  It makes no
sense at all.  It's a storage for fires if needed, help flush the river if needed.  

Thank you
Alicia Myrick
Central Point OR

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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